
Public Workshop: W-51 Park Site 

The Parks, Recreation and Libraries Department will be holding a public workshop 
to begin the planning and design of the future park off Symphony Ave, north of 
Pleasant Grove Blvd, in West Roseville. The discussion will be focused on the 
future plans of the park and to gather input from the community.

The public is welcome to attend and comment. 

Tuesday, December 5, 2017 at 6:30pm
Junction Elementary School, Multi-Use Room 
2150 Ellison Dr, Roseville CA 95747
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